
Dear Town Planner,

Being in the Town Planner calendar has been a great experience. We receive

a coupon from the calander at least once a day and they are usually from

people that haven't tried our pizza before.  Not only have we gained tons

of new business, but it has also given us an opportunity to reach

customer's that we haven't seen in a while.  Our customers love the

ccoupons we place in the calander because the are completely different from

any other coupons we have out. I have already signed up for next years

calander and I look forward to being apart of the calander for years to

come.

-Patty, Owner


